
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
The Skateboard Park/Outdoor Rink was vandalized at some point between 4:30 pm 
Wednesday, June 17th and 6:00 am Thursday, June 18th, 2020.  This is the second time in two 
years that the skate park has been vandalized. Once again, extensive graffiti, including vulgar 
and hate crime images, now covers the skateboard equipment.  
 
The Skateboard Park will be Closed Until Further Notice to allow Pembina Place staff to do 
the necessary cleaning and/or restoration that is required.   
 
Please note that this type of vandalism is very expensive for the Town to address, both in staff 
time and the cost of paint or paint removal products.  
 
This vandalism incident has been reported to RCMP. 
 
Redwater, Alberta   

Contact: 

Fernando Pardo, Community Services Manager (csmanager@redwater.ca or 780-942-4101) 
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